

Dear Parents,

We would like to welcome you and your child to the third grade program. We are planning many interesting and exciting units for the coming year. Thank you in advance for your help in purchasing these items and having them ready for the first day of school.. We wish you and your family a happy and safe summer! We look forward to seeing you in September.

Supplies:

- Colored Pencils
- Box of crayons
- o 1" white binder
- o Three marble composition books
- o Earbuds or headphones
- o Two boxes of pencils
- o Erasers
- Six glue sticks
- o Four folders with pockets (1 red, 1 blue, 1 green 1 yellow)
- Scissors
- tape or masking tape
- One pack of Post-It sized sticky notes
- Two Expo markers
- One box of Ziploc bags gallon size

Please have your child's name on the items. Please do not send in trapper-keepers. They take up too much room in the desks. Please do not use backpacks with wheels. They also do not fit in the cubbies. Thank you!